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Ryan Kidwell <kidwell.ryan@gmail.com>

Thursday, March 18, 2010 4:30 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61 will do nothing more than push any remaining stateside accounts offshore. This will not help
American FOREX trade revenue or promote trading of any kind in the United States. I encourage you to discourage
this and any similar legislation. Thank you.

Ryan Kidwell


